
 
Dear Finn Families, 

Welcome to first grade! We are very excited for the upcoming 
school year. We would like to request your help with classroom 
supplies by having each child bring in the following items: 

      24 Ticonderoga pencils sharpened 

      2 boxes of Crayola crayons 24 pack 

      2 thin black Expo lo w-odor markers 

       5 small Elmer’s glue sticks 

       1 box tissues 

       1 Clorox wipes  

 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

Please do not write your child’s name on the supplies that s/he 
brings in since they will be used in a communal way. 

Thank you very much for your help and support! Have a great 
summer and we will see you in the fall! 

The First Grade Teachers 


